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VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK OBSERVED 

 

 The officers and staff of Northeast Frontier Railway Construction Organisation are 

observing the Vigilance Awareness Week from 27th October to 1st November,2014. In this 

connection, they took a pledge for continuously striving to bring integrity and transparency in all 

spheres of activities, to eradicate corruption in all spheres of life, to remain vigilant, to work 

towards the growth and reputation of the organization with value based service to the 

countrymen and to show careful attention to the duty without fear or favour. 

 

 The pledge was administered by Shri Ajit Pandit, Chief Administrative Officer/Con-3, 

Northeast Frontier Railway on 27th October,2014 in the premises of their office at Maligaon. 

                             
Shri Ajit Pandit, CAO/Con-3, N.F.Rly. is seen administering the Pledge 

on the occasion of observance of Vigilance Awareness Week in the 

HQ premises on 27.10.2014 
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